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                                                     Filed by EMC Corporation.
                         Pursuant to Rule 425 under the Securities Act of 1933
                                      and deemed filed pursuant to Rule 14a-12
                                        of the Securities Exchange Act of 1934
                                             Subject Company: Documentum, Inc.
                                                 Commission File No. 000-27358

This filing relates to the proposed merger pursuant to the terms of that
certain Agreement and Plan of Merger, dated as of October 13, 2003 (the "Merger
Agreement"), by and among EMC Corporation ("EMC"), Elite Merger Corporation, a
wholly owned subsidiary of EMC, and Documentum, Inc. ("Documentum"). The Merger
Agreement is on file with the Securities and Exchange Commission as an exhibit
to the Current Report on Form 8-K filed by EMC on October 14, 2003, and is
incorporated by reference into this filing.

The following is a Key Messages and FAQ Document [posted on the EMC's website]

                         EMC ACQUISITION OF DOCUMENTUM
                         KEY MESSAGES AND FAQ DOCUMENT
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KEY MESSAGES

ILM STRATEGY: SIGNIFICANTLY ENHANCES EMC'S ILM SOLUTIONS BY EXPANDING
CAPABILITIES INTO ENTERPRISE CONTENT MANAGEMENT FOR UNSTRUCTURED DATA
COMBINATION OF DOCUMENTUM'S ECM CAPABILITY AND KNOWLEDGE OF APPLICATIONS, DATA
AND BUSINESS RULES AND EMC/LEGATO'S STORAGE INFRASTRUCTURE AND DATA MANAGEMENT
EXPERTISE PROVIDES COMPANIES END-TO-END ILM SOLUTIONS FOR UNSTRUCTURED DATA
DELIVERING MAXIMUM VALUE AT THE LOWEST TCO ACROSS THE LIFECYCLE
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      o  Adds structure to unstructured data (80% of enterprise information is
         unstructured content) so customers can proactively manage their
         information across the enterprise

      o  Provides greater visibility and control of all information regardless
         of origin, content type, destination or language with a unified
         content platform and repository

      o  Tags information at point of creation to enable easy and quick
         indexing, tracking, access and retrieval by users across the lifecycle
         of data

      o  Enables the alignment of storage infrastructure and management with
         value of information

SOFTWARE: COMPLEMENTS AND EXPANDS EMC'S STORAGE AND INFORMATION MANAGEMENT
SOFTWARE BY ADDING CONTENT MANAGEMENT CAPABILITIES FOR UNSTRUCTURED DATA.

      o  Leading player in Enterprise Content Management market

      o  Most extensive modular suite of content management services

      o  Integrates with leading applications e.g. SAP, PeopleSoft, Oracle

      o  Synergistic combination of Documentum's content knowledge and EMC's
         comprehensive storage management knowledge enables companies to
         dynamically manage their data across the lifecycle based on data value

MARKET ACCESS: DEEPENS EMC'S SOFTWARE RELATIONSHIPS IN GLOBAL 2000 ACCOUNTS

      o  Expands software sales channels capability

      o  Adds software "DNA"

FINANCIAL IMPACT: ACCELERATES EMC SOFTWARE MIX GOAL

      o  We expect to take a charge in the $30M to $50M range in the quarter
         the transaction closes for in-process R&D and other integration costs.
         Going forward, we expect it to be slightly dilutive in the first
         quarter of 2004, with no impact to EPS for the remainder of 2004 or
         2005

BASIC FAQs

WHAT DID WE ANNOUNCE?

We announced a definitive agreement for EMC to acquire Documentum in a stock
transaction valued at approximately $1.7 billion.

WHY DID WE DO IT?

We believe that Documentum will significantly expand EMC's ability to execute
on its vision to be the ultimate information lifecycle management company;
helping customers get the maximum value from their information at the lowest
total cost at every point in the information lifecycle.

This acquisition gives us products and people that can help us achieve that
goal.

WHO IS DOCUMENTUM?
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Based in Pleasanton, California, and founded in 1990, Documentum is the leading
provider of enterprise content management solutions to more than 2,700 of the
largest businesses in the world. The Documentum ECM platform brings
intelligence and automation to the creation, management, delivery and archival
of vast quantities and types of content - documents, Web pages, XML files, rich
media, fixed content, collaborative content - in one common content platform
and repository.

HOW DOES DOCUMENTUM FIT INTO EMC'S INFORMATION LIFECYCLE MANAGEMENT STRATEGY?

Documentum's enterprise content management and collaboration software allows
organizations to proactively manage their unstructured content and leverage
that content to power business operations and gain competitive advantage.
Combined with EMC's market-leading open software for data protection, business
continuity, storage management, and information management, and market-leading
networked storage platforms - customers will be able to leverage knowledge of
data value over time to match their information with the appropriate
infrastructure and management tools. The combination will enable customers to
implement a total solution for managing unstructured content throughout its
lifecycle, from creation and use to archive and disposal.

WHAT PERCENTAGE OF DATA WITHIN ORGANIZATIONS QUALIFIES AS "UNSTRUCTURED
CONTENT"?

Unstructured content - which includes documents, Web pages, XML files, reports,
records, email, digital assets / rich media, and collaborative content -
represents more than 80% of all enterprise data.

WHAT ARE SOME OF THE EMERGING GROWTH DRIVERS FOR ENTERPRISE CONTENT MANAGEMENT?

Records compliance, rich media asset management, web content, and content
collaboration services are some emerging growth drivers for managing
unstructured content.

WHAT IS DOCUMENTUM'S REVENUE?

Revenue was $227m in 2002 - 8 quarters of revenue growth.

WHAT DO WE THINK THE BENEFITS ARE?

We see benefits in five major categories:

Overall: EMC and Documentum together provide customers better integrated,
heterogeneous information lifecycle management solutions for unstructured
content, which represents more than 80% of information in enterprises today.

Solutions: This acquisition further accelerates the evolution of EMC from
primarily a storage platform vendor to the leading provider of information
lifecycle management solutions

Software: Complements EMC's information management product line and expands
reach into large and fast-growing content management software market. The
projected 2003 combined software revenues (license revenue + software support
revenue) for EMC, Legato and Documentum exceed $2Bill, which will make EMC one
of the world's ten largest software companies.

Reach: Documentum's direct sales force and extensive technology and systems
integrator partners complement and extend EMC's reach. Documentum has a strong
direct sales force, 550 strategic alliances and partners, and approx. 400
customer-facing personnel.

Financial Impact: We expect it to be slightly dilutive in the first quarter of
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2004, not expected to impact EPS for the remainder of 2004 and slightly
accretive in 2005.

WHY DO WE THINK IT WILL WORK?

We have complementary product sets, we have a shared focus on meeting customers
information management needs, similar cultures, and we have a strong history of
successful cooperation to build on.

 WHAT WILL IT MEAN FOR CUSTOMERS?

It will mean more research and development, more choice, and a stronger partner
that can help meet more of their business needs.

WHAT WILL IT MEAN FOR EMPLOYEES?

This is not about consolidation. We'll leverage synergies where we find them,
but our goal is to increase our capabilities to develop products, deliver
complete solutions and meet more customer needs. That means keeping the talent
we have within both companies, and putting it to work in the interests of our
customers.

HOW WILL THE NEW STRUCTURE LOOK?

Documentum will be a division of EMC, with development, sales, service and
other key functions associated with it. David DeWalt joins EMC as President of
Documentum division and EVP of EMC.

WHAT HAPPENS NEXT?

There are still several major steps ahead, including a vote by Documentum
shareholders. We expect those steps to take us into the first quarter.

HOW BIG IS DOCUMENTUM'S SALES FORCE?

Today Documentum's solutions are delivered to customers by a direct sales force
and more than 550 channel and strategic alliance partners. Documentum has more
than 400 customer-facing personnel.

DEEPER FAQs

HOW MANY PEOPLE WILL YOU LAY OFF AS A RESULT OF THE ACQUISITION?

The skill set of Documentum employee population is complementary in software
development and sales and further increases EMC's presence on the west coast.
We anticipate the redundancies to be minimal and we are committed to openly
communicate decisions as soon as we are able.

WHY ARE THE COMPANIES DOING THIS ACQUISITION NOW?

As EMC has stated before, we will do acquisitions as and when opportunities
present themselves and this was a case of the right opportunity at the right
time

HOW WILL EMC SIMULTANEOUSLY MANAGE THE ACQUISITION AND INTEGRATION OF 2 MAJOR
SOFTWARE COMPANIES AT THE SAME TIME?

The 2 acquisitions are on very different phases:
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o Legato is currently in advanced implementation phase, and proceeding smoothly
o Documentum integration will begin ramping up as soon as possible

HOW WILL THE NEW ORGANIZATION BE STRUCTURED?

Tightly coordinated sales & R&D strategy (with Mark Lewis and OSO) 1) Global
accounts with gatekeepers to coordinate EMC activities
2) Specialized sales force with appropriate technical skills, leveraged with
EMC PS/SE organization 3) Spiff rest of EMC organization to sell Documentum
products

WHAT'S YOUR SOFTWARE SALES STRATEGY?

See question above

DOESN'T LEGATO COMPETE WITH DOCUMENTUM IN THE CONTENT MANAGEMENT SPACE WITH ITS
APPLICATIONXTENDER PRODUCT?

See Legato/Documentum FAQ section (pg.8)

HOW DOES THIS ACQUISITION IMPACT EMC'S RELATIONSHIP WITH TWO OF ITS MOST
IMPORTANT SOFTWARE PARTNERS, MICROSOFT AND ORACLE?

Both EMC and Documentum have strong relationships with Microsoft and Oracle.
EMC's acquisition of Documentum builds on EMC's existing relationships w/ MS
and Oracle.

ARE YOU VENTURING INTO ORACLE OR MICROSOFT SPACE?  HOW WILL THEY REACT?

Oracle and Microsoft are key EMC partners in enabling an information management
strategy. For example, customers will require structured database solutions for
enterprise applications. Documentum is more about managing unstructured
content, outside of spreadsheets and databases. However, it is a fact of the
dynamic IT industry that everyone competes to some extent on the edges.

ARE THERE ANY INTEGRATION PLANS BETWEEN CONTROLCENTER AND DOCUMENTUM ECM? HOW
ABOUT LEGATO PRODUCTS AND DOCUMENTUM?

We will offer more insight into our long-term plans for Documentum upon close
of the acquisition.

WHAT IS THE DIFFERENCE BETWEEN UNSTRUCTURED DATA AND FIXED CONTENT?

Fixed content refers to data stored in its final form that must be retained and
remain unchanged per business requirements for compliance and content
immutability. Unstructured data refers to content during the creation and
collaboration stages of its lifecycle, so it is changing and is often updated.
Unstructured data becomes fixed content once it is stored on a
non-overwriteable, non-eraseable storage medium such as content addressed
storage.

WITH EMC'S STRONG MOVE TO DELIVER ILM SOLUTIONS FOR UNSTRUCTURED CONTENT,
SHOULD WE EXPECT A SIMILAR MOVE FOR STRUCTURED DATA, SUCH AS DATABASES?

We intend to deliver as much information lifecycle management functionality
around the database as possible. One of the strengths of EMC's strategy for
delivering end-to-end information lifecycle managements solutions for all
information, both structured and unstructured, is its deep partnerships with
the leading application and database software providers.

HOW WILL DOCUMENTUM'S ACQUISITION IMPACT EMC PARTNERS IN THE CENTERA AREA AND
ACROSS PLATFORMS ?

Edgar Filing: DOCUMENTUM INC - Form 425

5



We remain committed to providing both best of breed and integrated solutions,
and complete openness and transparency across our solutions. EMC's acquisition
of Documentum does not affect the overarching open integration strategy for
content addressed storage. We will continue to support and sign on new content
addressed storage applications partners, giving customers the flexibility to
make the choices they think best meet their business needs.

FINANCIAL FAQs

WHAT ARE THE SYNERGIES (COST SAVINGS) RESULTING FROM THIS TRANSACTION? WHAT IS
THE TIMEFRAME TO REALIZE THE SYNERGIES?

We see synergies primarily in the G&A area that will be realized throughout
2004.

HOW DO YOU JUSTIFY SUCH A BIG PREMIUM (ESPECIALLY IF THERE ARE NOT A LOT OF
COST SYNERGIES)? WHAT ARE THE REVENUE SYNERGIES?

The acquisition premium is not out of line with similar industry acquisitions.
Documentum's strong revenue growth over the past two years, its 2,600-strong
customer install base, and unique content management technology are extremely
compelling. We will be able to enhance customer penetration, both domestically
and internationally.

IF THIS THING WON'T BE ACCRETIVE FOR 15+ MONTHS, WHAT ARE THE MILESTONES TO
MEASURE SUCCESS?

We view this as a strategic acquisition. Customer satisfaction should be the
most important measurement.

WILL YOU REPORT LGTO AND DOCUMENTUM RESULTS SEPARATELY GOING FORWARD SO THAT WE
CAN TRACK YOUR PROGRESS HERE?

We will breakout the revenue results for several quarters.

WHEN WILL THE DOCUMENTUM-EMC TRANSACTION FINALIZED?

The definitive agreement was signed on October 13, 2003 and is scheduled to
close in the first quarter of 2004, subject to customary closing conditions and
regulatory approvals.

WHAT ARE THE FINANCIAL TERMS OF THE TRANSACTION?

EMC will issue approximately 111 million shares of its Common Stock for all of
the outstanding shares of Documentum's common stock. In addition, EMC will
reserve approximately 35 million shares of its Common Stock for issuance upon
exercise of Documentum stock options being assumed in the acquisition.

WHAT WILL EMC'S CASH ON HAND BE AFTER THE ACQUISITION?

EMC will disclose all of its financial results, including income statement and
balance sheet, in its regularly scheduled earnings release on October 16, 2003.

WHAT IS EMC'S ESTIMATED REVENUE FOR Q3?  FOR THE YEAR?

EMC has pre-announced its Q3 2003 earnings coincidently with the acquisition
announcement. For details, please refer to the separate release issued October
14, 2003 on EMC's Q3 earnings, available on www.EMC.com. Wall Street estimates
for EMC's annual revenues average $6.025B.
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WHAT IS DOCUMENTUM'S ESTIMATED REVENUE FOR Q3?  FOR THE YEAR?

Documentum has pre-announced its Q3 2003 earnings coincidentally with the
acquisition announcement. For details, please refer to this release issued
October 14, 2003 on Documentum's Q3 earnings, available on www.Documentum.com.
Wall Street estimates for Documentum's annual revenues average $305M.

WILL THE COMBINED COMPANIES BEGIN REPORTING QUARTERLY EARNINGS IN Q4?

Once the transaction closes, EMC will report results that include Documentum.

DOES THE DEAL REQUIRE ADDITIONAL SHAREHOLDER APPROVAL?

Yes, the deal is subject to the approval of Documentum's shareholders.

WHAT HAPPENS TO DOCUMENTUM STOCK OPTIONS?

EMC will assume all of Documentum's employee stock options. The stock options
will become exercisable for EMC common stock. The exercise price of the stock
options and the number of shares for which they are exercisable will generally
be adjusted based on the exchange ratio in the deal.

HAVE THE BOARDS OF DIRECTORS OF EMC AND DOCUMENTUM APPROVED OF THE TRANSACTION?

Yes, both boards of directors have approved the transaction.

HOW CAN I LEARN MORE ABOUT THIS ANNOUNCEMENT?

If you have additional questions, please visit www.Documentum.com, email
salesinfo@Documentum.com or contact your EMC account manager.

WHO SHOULD I CALL IF I HAVE QUESTIONS?

If you have additional questions, please visit www.Documentum.com, email
salesinfo@Documentum.com or contact your Documentum account manager.

DOCUMENTUM IMPACT ON LEGATO FAQ (STRONG FOCUS ON APPXTENDER)

WHAT ARE YOUR PLANS GIVEN THE OVERLAP WITH LEGATO AE AND EE PRODUCTS?

Legato's ApplicationXtender/EmailXtender products and Documentum products
address very different markets - AE/EE are primarily for departmental use,
while Documentum products are more enterprise class. However, the integration
plan will address how to leverage product or market synergies.

WHAT INTEGRATION DO YOU ANTICIPATE BETWEEN YOUR LEGATO PRODUCTS AND DOCUMENTUM
PRODUCTS?

Legato's ApplicationXtender product already uses the Records Management
technology from Documentum. We will explore other opportunities to leverage
Documentum technology.

ARE YOU GOING TO KEEP BOTH THE APPLICATIONXTENDER AND DOCUMENTUM PRODUCTS LONG
TERM? WHY HAVE TWO PRODUCTS THAT DO THE SAME THING?

We do intend to keep the ApplicationXtender product, to move it forward and to
continue to support our existing and future customers. We will look at
opportunities for the ApplicationXtender team to take components from the
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Documentum product line and adapt them for the SME/departmental market. As we
do that, we believe we can strengthen the ApplicationXtender offering.

WHAT WILL HAPPEN TO THE APPLICATIONXTENDER ROADMAP?

The current ApplicationXtender roadmap will not change. We will continue to
focus the ApplicationXtender product on our channels and with our channel
partners.

WILL THE DOCUMENTUM AND APPLICATIONXTENDER SALES TEAMS BE COMBINED?

These sales forces sell into adjacent markets, so there are no plans to do so
at this time.

WHAT WILL BE THE LIKELY APPLICATIONXTENDER CHANNEL IMPACT OF DOCUMENTUM? WON'T
THESE PARTNERS THINK THAT YOU ARE ABANDONING THE DEPARTMENTAL CONTENT
MANAGEMENT BUSINESS? WHAT IS THE REVENUE RISK ASSOCIATED WITH THIS?

EMC remains committed to the SME space across both storage and content
management. This Windows dominated area, served by channel partners, is a key
growth opportunity for us.

HOW DOES THIS AFFECT THE LEGATO MESSAGING PRODUCTS?

One of the trends in managing unstructured data is that message management and
document management will come together more as general content management over
time. Legato EmailXtender and Documentum are very complementary. We will
provide enterprise class document management and messaging management from 1
vendor. As part of our ILM strategy, we will integrate the products to provide
a unified system over time.

HOW DOES THIS AFFECT THE LEGATO HSM PRODUCTS?

Documentum provides an excellent opportunity to sell more of the LEGATO
DiskXtender products. By providing data migration technology with the
Documentum document management solution, we see another good opportunity to
deliver more parts of the ILM process with the Documentum product.

HOW WILL YOU STRUCTURE THE DOCUMENTUM BUSINESS WITH THE LEGATO BUSINESS? WILL
THESE BE SEPARATELY MANAGED?

Documentum will be a division of EMC, with development, sales, service and
other key functions associated with it. David DeWalt joins EMC as President of
Documentum division and EVP of EMC.

DOCUMENTUM-SPECIFIC FAQ

WHAT PRODUCTS DOES DOCUMENTUM OFFER?

Documentum offers the Enterprise Content Management platform, the only ECM
solution that offers unified content services for enterprise document
management (EDM), Web content management (WCM), digital asset management (DAM),
enterprise collaboration and fixed content management (FCM) in a single,
integrated platform.

WILL THE DOCUMENTUM NAME BE KEPT?

Yes. Documentum will become a branded division of EMC focused on delivering
software solutions that complement EMC's full line of offerings.

HOW WILL DOCUMENTUM CUSTOMERS BENEFIT FROM THIS ACQUISITION?
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Documentum customers will benefit by being supported by an organization with
abundant resources and an extremely vast worldwide presence. These resources,
both human and financial, will help Documentum better assist its customers so
that they are more successful with building and deploying their ECM
initiatives. In addition, Documentum will now have more resources with which
they can increase research and development investments and continue to build
innovative products. And, customers will now be able to take advantage of the
integrated offering at a lower TCO.

HOW DOES THIS ACQUISITION SET EMC AND DOCUMENTUM APART FROM ITS COMPETITORS?

Together, EMC and Documentum will be the only vendor able to deliver on the
promise of Information Lifecycle Management (ILM) by unifying information
management, storage management and enterprise content management so that
customers can rely on the combined company to manage the explosion of
information and the storage of that information.

WILL THE ACQUISITION ADD NEW GEOGRAPHIC OFFICES TO DOCUMENTUM?

Yes. With EMC's presence, having more than 17,000 employees worldwide and sales
offices in more than 50 countries, this will expand Documentum's footprint
around the world. In addition, Documentum's corporate headquarters in
Pleasanton, California will be maintained and will house the Documentum
software division of EMC led by Dave DeWalt.

BASED ON THIS ANNOUNCEMENT, WHAT IS DOCUMENTUM'S PARTNERING POSITION WITH
NETWORK APPLIANCE AND OTHER STRATEGIC PARTNERS?

Documentum will work to maintain its partnerships.

WHY ARE THE COMPANIES DOING THIS ACQUISITION NOW?

Both companies saw the potential benefit of combining forces to enable
customers to implement a total solution for managing unstructured content
throughout its lifecycle, from creation and use to archive and disposal.. In
addition, many of Documentum and EMC's customers and partners requested a
combined solution.

                                      ###

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION AND WHERE TO FIND IT

In connection with the proposed transaction, EMC and Documentum intend to file
a proxy statement/prospectus with the U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission
(the "SEC"). Investors and security holders of EMC and Documentum are advised
to read the proxy statement/prospectus when it becomes available, because it
will contain important information about EMC, Documentum and the proposed
transaction. Investors and security holders may obtain a free copy of the proxy
statement/prospectus, when available, and other documents filed by EMC and
Documentum with the SEC at the SEC's website at www.sec.gov. Free copies of the
proxy statement/prospectus, when available, and each company's other filings
with the SEC also may be obtained from the respective companies. Free copies of
EMC' filings may be obtained by directing a request to EMC. You can request
this information via the web at www.EMC.com/IR/request or by sending a written
request to EMC Investor Relations, EMC Corporation, 176 South Street,
Hopkinton, MA 01748. Free copies of Documentum's filings may be obtained by
directing a request to Documentum Investor Relations, Documentum, Inc., 6801
Koll Center Parkway, Pleasanton, CA 94566. In addition, investors and security
holders may access copies of the documents filed with the SEC by EMC on EMC's
website at www.emc.com, and investors and security holders may access copies of
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the documents filed with the SEC by Documentum on Documentum's website at
www.documentum.com.

Documentum, its directors and executive officers may be deemed to be
participants in the solicitation of proxies from Documentum stockholders in
favor of the proposed transaction. A description of the interests of the
directors and executive officers of Documentum is set forth in Documentum's
proxy statement for its 2003 annual meeting, which was filed with the
Securities and Exchange Commission on April 24, 2003. Investors and security
holders may obtain additional information regarding the interests of such
potential participants by reading the definitive proxy statement/ prospectus
and the other relevant documents filed with the Securities and Exchange
Commission when they become available.

                                      ###

FORWARD LOOKING STATEMENTS

This document contains "forward-looking statements" as defined under the
Federal Securities Laws. Actual results could differ materially from those
projected in the forward-looking statements as a result of certain risk
factors, including but not limited to: (i) risks associated with strategic
investments and acquisitions, including the challenges and costs of closing,
integration, restructuring and achieving anticipated synergies associated with
the announced plans to acquire LEGATO Systems, Inc. (Nasdaq: LGTO) and
Documentum, Inc.; (ii) adverse changes in general economic or market
conditions; (iii) delays or reductions in information technology spending; (iv)
the transition to new products, the uncertainty of customer acceptance of new
product offerings, and rapid technological and market change; (v) insufficient,
excess or obsolete inventory; (vi) competitive factors, including but not
limited to pricing pressures; (vii) component quality and availability; (viii)
the relative and varying rates of product price and component cost declines and
the volume and mixture of product and services revenues; (ix) war or acts of
terrorism; (x) the ability to attract and retain highly qualified employees;
(xi) fluctuating currency exchange rates; and (xii) other one-time events and
other important factors disclosed previously and from time to time in EMC's and
Documentum's filings with the U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission. EMC and
Documentum disclaim any obligation to update any such-forward looking
statements after the date of this document.
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